
 

 

 

  

 

Literacy –  

In Writing, we have been 

creating our own story 

endings and P2 have been 

creating a middle part to 

their stories too. 

We like to share our stories 

with each other and some of 

the older children too. 

 

Numeracy 

P1 have been adding and subtracting 

and are now learning numbers to 20. 

P2 have been learning to multiply and 

are about to divide. 

All the children have been working 

with coins and notes; making amounts 

and working out change. 

 

Learning Across the 

Curriculum 

This Term we have learned 

about Katie Morag- An Island 

Life.  

We have investigated the 

differences and similarities 

between our own lives and how 

Katie Morag lives on Struay. 

We had a great Showcase to 

demonstrate what we have 

learned. 

Health & Wellbeing 

In PE we have been doing 

Gymnastics  with rolls, balances and 

jumps.  

Chris from Larkhall Thistle came 

for 4 sessions to improve our 

football skills! - We loved it! 

We have also been learning about 

healthy and unhealthy foods. 


